DKG ALASKA STATE FINANCE REPORT
EXECUTIVE BOARD MEETING
OCTOBER 20, 2022 


The Finance Committee audited the State Treasurer’s Books on October 19, 2022. Thank you to Joan Lower, State Treasurer, for her comprehensive record keeping and to the committee for their time and effort.

We have begun the process of looking at next April’s proposed budget for FY2023-2025. 

Respectfully Submitted,
Cherilyn Ansley, Zeta, Chair
Laurie Keene, Zeta
Mary Vaught, Nu
Joan Lower, Eta, State Treasurer
